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 LemingtonRiverside                  @LemingtonRPS               @LemingtonRiverside 

16th July 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the end of this school year I would like to share with you our class 

and staff structure for September 2020.  

Teaching Staff – 2020/2021 

Class (Year 
Group/s) 

Class Teacher  

Nursery Mrs. Corr 
 
 

 

Reception Miss Jeffcock (Head of Early Years) 
 
 

 

Year 1 Miss Harland 
 
 

 

Year 2 Ms Turner (Head of Key Stage 1) 
 
 

 

Year 3  Mrs. Jamieson 
 
 

 

Year 4  Mr. Sayers 
 
 

 

Year 5 and 6 Mr. Murphy (Head of Key Stage 2 & Assistant 
Head Teacher) 
 
 

 

  

Mrs. Crowe remains on maternity leave. 

 

mailto:admin@lemingtonriverside.newcastle.sch.uk
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiphqH9u9LfAhUtxIUKHf6OCokQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://de.wikipedia.org/wiki/Datei:Twitter_bird_logo_2012.svg&psig=AOvVaw3v8tKmtNbkmiU7V42CCvsv&ust=1546634322017522
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjYvf2qvNLfAhUFbBoKHQNuD60QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://instagram-brand.com/assets/glyph-icon&psig=AOvVaw3VxyZiMX0wYDcNlm6JFcAa&ust=1546634417553453


 
 
 

                 @LemingtonRPS                   @LemingtonRiverside 

Staffing Updates 

I have to inform you that Mrs. Hinshaw, after many years of service to the pupils of 

Lemington Riverside Primary School, has decided to resign her post for personal reasons. I 

would like to thank Mrs. Hinshaw for all of her service to the school and the 

community. Mrs. Annal (pictured) is our Special Educational Needs and 

Disabilities Coordinator (SENDCo) – she has many years of experience in this role 

and is also a Specialist Leader of Education.  

I also have to inform you that Mrs. Richardson, after 10 of service to the pupils of 

Lemington Riverside Primary School, has decided to resign her post for personal reasons. I 

would like to thank Mrs. Richardson for all of her service to the school and the community. 

Miss Simpson is now employed as a Higher Level Teaching Assistant at the school. 

After many years of hard work and dedication to the children of Lemington Riverside, Mrs. 

Buxton and Mrs. Curry will also be leaving us at the end of this term to pursue new 

opportunities. Our teaching assistants in school from September 2020 are Mrs. Blake, Miss 

Buddin and Mrs. Wakenshaw.  

You will appreciate that due to the pandemic we have not been able to share all of this 

information as soon as we would have liked to. We are arranging collections for all the 

departing members of staff and if you would like to drop any cards/gifts for any staff 

members who are leaving, please drop them into the Main Office and we will ensure they are 

forwarded on to them. 

We wish all of the staff leaving Lemington Riverside this term the very best for the future and 

thank them all for the contributions that they have made over the years. 

Changes to the Governing Body 

After 14 years as our Chair of Governors, Margaret Shipley stepped down from her post as 

Chair last week – we thank Mrs. Shipley for the enormous amount of dedication and hard 

work she has put into the leadership of our Governing Body – we are pleased that she will 

remain a part of our Governing Body moving forwards. Jean Fisher, our long standing Vice 

Chair of Governors, also stepped down after 13 years as a Governor at our school – we 

thank Jean for her great contributions over the years.  

The Governors have elected Robert Wilson as our new Chair of Governors. We are also 

delighted to confirm that Barbara Moorhead has been elected as our Vice Chair of 

Governors.  

Have a lovely summer and we look forward to welcoming all of our children back to 

school for the 2020/2021 academic year on Tuesday 8th September. 

Take care,  

 

Mr. Heeley 

Head Teacher 

For the full details regarding the 

return to school in September 

please see the ‘Covid-19 

Support and Advice’ tab on 

our website. 
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